
3 March 1973 . 

Joseph D. Secchio 
2041 Fairfield Beach Road 

Fairfield, Conn. 06430 

Dear Mr. Secchio, 

I have reqd your recent undated letter several times, without 
becoming entirely sure that I understand your request correctly. 

Your comments about my book Accesseries are, of course, 
eratifying. You say that you are familiar with the literature 
on the assassination but need to evaluate what is fact and 
what is fiction. I would have thought that such an 
evaluation was the core of your research preject. No one's 
judgment—-and least of all the judgment of an interested 
party—-can really substitute for your own judgment. 

In any case, I kave not been working actively on the 
case for some time, partly because of ill health. I can 
recommend to you an annotated bibliography on the 
assassination of President Kennedy, by David R. Wrone, 
published in the wisconsin Magazine af history for 
Autumn 1972. wWrone describes and evaluates much of the 
massive literature on the assassination and you might 
find his commentaries useful. 

Should you have any specific question that I may be 
able to answer without undertaking a search among my 
files and records, I would be glad to help. Best of 
good luck on your project, which I should like very 
much to read when it is near final form and, if you 
wish, give you my comments. 

Yours sincerely, 

sylvia Meagher 

502 West 12 St 

NYC NY 10014


